
[image: image1.png]



Metropolitan Pain Management Consultants, Inc.

A Medical Group
Lee T. Snook, Jr., M.D., D.A.B.P.M., F.A.C.P., President & Medical Director

Notice of Financial Interest Disclosure
Effective Date: October 31, 2003

THIS NOTICE ADVISES ANY INTERESTED PARTY TO THE FINANCIAL INTEREST EXISTING BY AND BETWEEN DR. SNOOK AND SPECIFIC SURGICAL FACILITIES WHERE HE MAY PERFORM SURGICAL PROCEDURES. 

We at Metropolitan Pain Management Consultants, Inc. (MPMC) understand the importance of disclosure and are committed to maintaining the notification of important information to our patients.  Under federal and state regulatory requirements MPMC is advising our patients that Dr. Snook has a limited/minority ownership in: 

	Greater Sacramento Surgical Center 

2288 Auburn Blvd Suite 201

Sacramento, CA 95821


Dr. Snook is the exclusive owner of Metropolitan Pain Management, Inc. MPMC has an in-office surgical facility located on its premises at 2288 Auburn Blvd., Suite 106.
Dr. Snook is a member of the Medical Executive Committee at each of these surgical facilities and has been actively involved in the development of written procedures specific to pain management.  The staff at these surgical facilities is specifically trained regarding the care of pain management patients, which in turn, provides the highest quality and cost effective medical care our patients warrant.
Where your procedures are scheduled is dependent upon (1.) your insurance place of service requirements and or (2.) your preference of surgical facility.
If you do not want your procedure performed at any of these surgical facilities, please let you provider know immediately.
I have read this document and understand my options regarding my medical services.  
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